Having returned from
break
students were once
again full of energy
and ready to embark
on the
challenges available.

the summer

numerous

A number of new stu-
dents have joined us
this term and we are
pleased
the way they

incredibly
with
have been welcomed
and at how quickly
they have settled in.

More new students
are joining in January

and we look forward
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to them being wel-
comed with the same
positive approach.

At Key Stage 3 both
classes have been work-
ing extremely well in
class and also under-
taken some successful
educational visits
throughout East Kent.
They huge
amount through these

learn a

outdoor learning ex-
periences. They are
currently working to-
a John Muir

Award with our col

wards

leagues from Ripple-
down outdoor learning

centre. They have been
caring for local wood-
land, learning about
the wildlife present
and how to make tea
on an open fire ! Well
done to all involved,
staff have been im-
pressed by both the
behavior and learning.

Key stage 4 students
have been continuing
to attend work experi-
ence and college place-
ments alongside pre-
paring for examina-
tions.

A major new initiative
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is our involvement with
The Marina Café in Do-
ver. Lots of students
have been working in
the café alongside staff
and reports from cus-
tomers have all been
very positive.

Please come along for a
coffee
have the opportunity.

whenever you

If you have any ideas or
suggestions, please con-
tact the school on
01304 381906 or e.mail
us at
would@live.co.uk

locring-

a Safe and Happy Christmas

Please encourage stu-
dents to leave their
named PE kit at
school so that it is
always available. We
will ensure it is sent
home when necessary
or washed here at
school.

Christmas.

Advice

INTERNET SAFETY

Please contact the school if you have any
concerns, particularly with regard to paren-
tal controls on new technology received at

Help . Report

Please pass on details
of our exciting new
venture,

The Marina Cafe

in Dover.
Details are on the
website.

www.learningopps.org




